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Welcome to the latest edition of our client newsletter, Waverley Wealth News. 
 
Winter is well and truly upon us! As a Queenslander, I certainly don’t enjoy the cold and 
wet days at this time of the year!! 
 
As mentioned in our previous Newsletters, the volatility has continued in the Sharemarkets 
over the last few months, both in Australia and Overseas. Although the ups and downs 
continue, the Markets have remained in positive territory since the start of the 2018 year. 
If you would like to discuss your portfolio and how it is holding up in more detail, please 
don’t hesitate to contact me for a chat. 
 
In this edition, we have included articles which cover a range of topics which we hope you 
will find interesting. We aim to keep you informed of changes as they happen, but we also 
want to provide ideas to help you live the life you want – now and in the future. 
 
In this edition we discuss ‘Get your new financial year game on’ and provide you with 
information on ‘New legislation aims to benefit first home buyers and downsizers’ and 
‘Living longer, living well’. 
  
If you would like to discuss any of the issues raised in this newsletter, please don’t hesitate 
to contact us on 0403 879 982 or email at - enquiries@waverleywealth.com.au 
 
In the meantime, we hope you stay warm and enjoy the read. 
 
Kind regards, 
Scott.
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